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Listening Tour

During my first 90 days, I am conducting a listening tour 
to ask as many Compass family members as possible 
two questions:

1. What do you love about Compass?
2. What ideas do you have to make Compass better?



Listening Tour

Activities to date:
1. Individual meetings with Cabinet 

and Directors
2. Scholar Leadership Council
3. Parent Advisory Council
4. Coffee with the Superintendent
5. Survey
6. In-person meeting at OCLC



Listening Tour

Upcoming activities:
1. Virtual Meeting with staff
2. Virtual Meeting with scholars
3. Virtual Meeting with parents
4. PFT in-person meeting
5. San Diego Family Event in-person
6. Continue online survey highlighted in the MMU



Listening Tour

Results will be reported at the March board meeting.



Top Priorities

1. San Diego Charter renewal
2. Budget and staffing analysis- recommendations to 

be brought to March meeting
3. WASC accreditation
4. LCAP review and update
5. Get up-to-speed on all Compass systems



Discussion Topics

1. Board meeting format
2. Enrollment Caps
3. Superintendent’s evaluation



Questions?

Contact: 

Ms. Liz Brenner| Superintendent and CEO
805.358.4761
ebrenner@compasscharters.org


